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Council Services Committee Report 
 
Fairtrade Designation Endorsement 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Fairtrade Edmonton’s application for the potential designation of 
Edmonton as a Fairtrade Town be endorsed. 

History 

• At the February 4, 2013, Council Services Committee meeting, the above 
noted item was considered and the following motion was passed: 

1.  That, in conjunction with Council's commitment to the City's 
sustainable and ethical purchasing policy, Administration 
purchase only Fairtrade and/or fully local coffee, tea and sugar, 
and other Fairtrade products where possible and practicable, for 
Councillors' offices, meetings and events, and that a member of 
Administration represent the Office of the Councillors on the 
Fairtrade Edmonton steering committee. 

2. That Administration prepare a background report providing 
information on Edmonton’s potential designation as a Fairtrade 
Town. 
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